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September 16, 2022 
 

Comments from Jane Bokunewicz, faculty director of the Lloyd D. Levenson 
Institute of Gaming, Hospitality and Tourism (LIGHT), Stockton University School 
of Business, on August 2022 numbers released today by the Division of Gaming 
Enforcement:  

With the release of August 2022 data from the New Jersey Division of Gaming 
Enforcement (DGE), we get our first good look at the performance of the 2022 summer 
season in terms of gross gaming revenues (GGR).  For nongaming activity and traffic 
into the city via the Pleasantville Toll Plaza we will need to wait a bit longer until those 
reports are released by the DGE and the South Jersey Transportation Authority, 
respectively.  

August, traditionally one of the strongest months for Atlantic City’s casino industry, 
especially regarding brick-and-mortar gaming revenues, put in a solid showing for 2022. 



 
 

impacts on the industry include regional gaming expansion, economic conditions and the 
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